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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
 

In the Matter of Application of The Public Funding ) 
Corporation of the City of Ozark, Missouri to Sell its ) File No. WM-2017-0342 
Water System Located in Christian County to the ) 
City of Ozark, Missouri ) 

 
 

 

PROPOSED CONFERENCE DATE 
 

COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission, and hereby 

respectfully submits this Proposed Conference Dates in the above-captioned matter. 

1. On Friday, October 13, 2017, the Commission ordered Staff to 

“coordinate, and file on behalf of all parties, proposed dates for a conference to discuss 

scheduling and other matters.” 

2. On Monday, October 16, Staff contacted counsel for the City of Ozark (the 

City) and the Office of the Public Counsel (OPC) regarding the directives of the 

Commission’s Order Directing Filing. 

3.   Counsel for the City and OPC have proposed that the morning of 

Thursday, October 19, 2017, is available for a procedural conference. The parties have 

not proposed a specific time, and will rely on the Commission to schedule a time that 

does not conflict with the scheduled Agenda. 

4. Staff respectfully requests that a conference line be made available to the 

Counsel for the City to appear telephonically. 

WHEREFORE, Staff respectfully submits this pleading and respectfully 

recommends the Commission set a procedural conference during the morning of 
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Thursday, October 19, 2017, and further make available a conference line for counsel 

for the City to appear.  

Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Jacob T. Westen  
Jacob T. Westen  
Deputy Counsel  
Missouri Bar No. 65265 
Attorney for the Staff of the 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
573-751-5472 (Voice) 
573-751-9285 (Fax) 
jacob.westen@psc.mo.gov 

 
 
 
 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed, hand-delivered, 
transmitted by facsimile, or electronically mailed to all parties and or counsel of record 
on this 17th day of October, 2017. 

 
/s/ Jacob T. Westen 
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